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Year 6 Revision Homework – Spring Term 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
In preparation for the forthcoming SATs tests that your child will sit in May 2021, we are making some changes 
to the arrangements for homework this term.  We feel it is important that children spend time revising all areas 
of the curriculum taught in school to consolidate their skills and understanding in these areas.   
 
The children will bring home two revision books – Reading and Maths.  Alongside these books they will be given 
a weekly timetable that they must follow accordingly and complete tasks set each week from certain pages 
within the revision books.   We feel that this will support them greatly when it comes to taking the national 
tests in May, as well as promoting further independence in managing their own time and learning ready for the 
transition to secondary school.   
 
Children will need to complete the weekly revision tasks in their homework books and bring their work into 
school each Monday for checking and self-marking. The revision books and timetables can stay at home 
throughout the term and do not need to be brought in each week.  In addition, children will still need to 
continue to ensure that they learn their spellings in preparation for a weekly spelling test and that their reading 
diaries are completed and signed at least three times in the week according to the school’s current homework 
policy. 
 
During Spring Term, we will aim to provide you with some further information about the organisation of the 
SATs for 2021.  
 
Following SATs, we will resume with the half termly learning logs in line with the rest of the school - these will 
focus on the Summer Term topics.   If you have any further questions, please come and speak to us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support with homework. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Miss M. Causer and Miss J. Garrington  
 
Year 6 


